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BROADWAY SUBWAY PROJECT

The Broadway Subway Project will extend the Millennium 
Line under Broadway east of the current terminus at VCC-
Clark to a new terminus at Arbutus Street. Construction 
of the Broadway Subway Project is anticipated to take 
place between 2020 and 2025 with early works starting 
in 2019.

Development falling along one of the identified areas 
below will be subject to changes in street-use availability 
during construction.

More information can be found on our website at
vancouver.ca/broadwaysubway or by contacting us at 
rapidtransitoffice@vancouver.ca

FUTURE CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS ON BROADWAY AND ADJACENT AREAS FROM 2020 TO 2025


